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          6th January 2023   

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to wish you all a Happy New Year.   
 

Dates for your Diary 

13th – 17th Feb  - Half Term 

2nd March   - World Book Day 

17th March   - Red Nose Day, comic Relief 

3rd – 17th April   - Easter Holidays 

1st May    - Bank Holiday 

3rd May   - Class Photos 

8th May   - Bank Holiday 

29th May – 2nd June  - Half Term 

19th – 22nd June   - Bikeability – Dragonfly Class 

3rd – 5th July   - Residential – Dragonfly Class 

24th July – 5th Sept  - Summer Holidays 

23rd – 27th October - Half Term 

21st Dec – 3rd Jan 2024 - Christmas Holiday 

 
All Newsletters are available to view on our website and also the termly Newsletter. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Sarah Disney 
Executive Head Teacher 
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